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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

WakeMed proposes to acquire and relocate two operating rooms 
 

RALEIGH – WakeMed has filed an application with the Certificate of Need Section of the N.C. Division of 
Health Service Regulation to acquire an existing ambulatory surgical facility, Southern Eye Associates 
Ophthalmic Surgery Center, and relocate the two operating rooms to the WakeMed Raleigh campus on New 
Bern Avenue in Raleigh.  
 
A public hearing for this project will be held at 10 a.m. on June 18 in Room 104 of the Brown Building on 
the Dorothea Dix Campus, 801 Biggs Drive, Raleigh. 
 
The project is expected to cost $1 million and is expected to be complete by Oct. 1, 2012.   
 
For more information contact: 
 
 Michael McKillip, Project Analyst 
 Certificate of Need Section 
 (919) 855-3873 
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